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26 September 2022 

Dear Parents / Carers 

Maths Workshop for all Parents 

I hope that you and your child have had a healthy and happy start to the new 
academic year. If you were able to attend the Reading workshops, then you will be 
aware of our commitment to host a range of events this year in order to explain how 
we teach the core subjects in school. We hope that this will also support learning at 
home and place you, as parents, front and centre with our teaching and learning 
initiatives. 

We are very pleased to confirm that we have scheduled a Maths workshop on 
Monday 03 October at 2pm – 3pm. Mrs Nock and Mrs Hunt will be hosting the 
event and there will be plenty of opportunities to ask questions, to view the 
progression in Maths skills across the school and to experiment with the equipment 
the children use in order to support and evidence their learning. The objectives of the 
workshop are to; 

 Review the National picture for Maths 

 Present the School Vison for Maths 

 Explore what it is to be a good mathematician 

 Look at skills progression and expectations across school 

 Explore what a typical lesson looks like in EYFS, KS1 and in KS2 

 Have the opportunity to try out the manipulatives used in class 

We would be delighted if you were able to join us for this invaluable opportunity to 
discuss, review and ask questions about our practice and approach to Maths. I 
would be grateful if you could complete the form as below so that we know our 
audience numbers and can plan accordingly. 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Bone 

Deputy Headteacher 


